
Here  at  Civil  Works ,  giving  back  is  part  of  who  we  are  as  a  company ,

"Toys  for  Tots"  is  just  one  of  the  ways  we  are  giving  back  this  holiday

season .   




Be  on  the  lookout  for  a  company  email  with  more  information .  

At the beginning of each shift each employee has their own job

to get started for the day. 

Everyone has their own responsibility and each task has it's

risks. Within the work force and more specifically within Civil

Works it is our job to be aware of our surroundings but also to

make others aware of our tasks at hand. 










Simply reminding your fellow coworker to "watch out" or "be

aware" can keep you and your fellow coworkers safe. 

https://rb.gy/5lbskw

